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11th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Y6 CONDOVER HALL RESIDENTIAL TRIP 
Monday 16th – Friday 20th May 2022 
 
We are delighted that next year, Year 6 will have the opportunity to spend a week at Condover 
Hall, Shropshire, for the annual Year 6 activity week.  The children will take part in a host of 
outdoor and indoor pursuits including climbing, raft building, campfires, disco, teambuilding fun 
games and archery, to name a few.  Further information can be found at www.condoverhall.com  
 
We understand reservations some of you may have in light of the pandemic affecting travel and 
holidays, but we are committed to offering an exciting residential trip to our children.  Due to the 
high demand for UK-based holidays, we will need to confirm our total numbers by the end of this 
month, which is why we need to ask you to pay a non-refundable £50 deposit to secure your 
child’s place (this deposit is requested by Condover Hall). 
 
The final price of the trip is very dependent on how many children go, but we are currently looking 
at approximately £500.  Ordinarily we would wait until September to write to parents, but the 
centre requires confirmed numbers sooner; we also hope this will help families spread the cost. 
 
Please log in to Parentpay where you will find the item ‘Y6 Condover Hall Deposit 2022’. The 
deadline for this payment is 12pm Wednesday 26th May at which point the deposit payment 
window will close.  Once numbers have been confirmed to Condover Hall we will be unable to 
amend our booking. 
 
I look forward to sharing more details of this trip with you once we have the confirmed list of 
attendees. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Louise Wood 
Headteacher 
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